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Thanks for serving! 

     On September 9th, Silverdale Lutheran Preschool will begin its 25th 
year as a ministry of our congregation. We provide a hands on, loving, 
learning environment where children have the opportunity to develop 
spiritually, physically, socially, emotionally and intellectually through  
the grace of Jesus Christ.    

     Believing that the early childhood years are a 
crucial time for learning,  the staff encourages     
independence, self-discipline, individuality, and 
provides opportunities to nurture each child’s        
self-esteem.  Christian values are an integral part  
of all aspects of our school, including a weekly 
chapel time.   

     Our preschool offers both AM & PM                 
Pre-Kindergarten classes on M/W/F;  a 3 1/2 year old class on M/W/F;         
a 3 year old class on T/TH;  and a 2 year old class on M/W.   All classes 
have a limit of 10 children.  Led by Director Nancy Williams, the staff 
have a combined 72 years of experience teaching at our school.           

 

Thank you for doing God’s amazing work with your loving hands! 

Striving to nurture the servant hearts 
of their students & families, our     

preschool has made donations to 
Kitsap Art School, VBS, Middle Camp, 

hosted food drives for the Kitsap 
Food Bank and clothing/toy drives for 

the Eastside Baby Corner.   

How can you support our preschool? 

 

 Pray for the children, their families and staff 

 Direct your Thrivent Choices Dollars to the     
preschool for the Tuition Aid Fund 

 Visit the classrooms or volunteer to read to       
the children - give our Director a call 

Our preschool’s curriculum is theme-based and planned to 
reflect the varying developmental levels of each child as   

stated in the guidelines of the National Association for the 
Education of Young Children (NAEYC).  Our preschool has 

been a member of the Evangelical Lutheran Education              
Association (ELEA) since 1995.   


